
 
 
FirstAid/catchupvaccinations 

 
21 May 2024 
 
Dear Parent/Guardian 
 
Re: HPV and Diphtheria/Tetanus/Polio and Meningitis ACWY Vaccinations 
 
Please be advised that the Southern Health School Age Immunisation Team will be in school on 
Monday 3 and Wednesday 5 June 2024 to catch up students from year 8, 9 and 10 who have 
missed either their HPV or Diphtheria/Tetanus/Polio and Meningitis ACWY Vaccinations 
this year. 
  
Please follow the below link to give consent if you have not already done so: 
Teenage Immunisation Programme : Hampshire Healthy Families 
 
School code: SH136654 
 
This has to be completed whether you are giving consent or not.   
 
All e-consents need to be completed 3 working days prior to their visit. 
 
Any problems in filling out the form or any questions, please contact the Immunisation Team 
directly on Tel: 02382 318318 or  
email: southwesthantsimmunisationteam@southernhealth.nhs.uk 
 
Kind regards 
 
 
 
 
Mrs R Parsons and Mrs J Buckley 
First Aid Team 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 

 


